WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG Telephone: 02476335697

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>
Twitter: @whitmore_park

Tuesday 13th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

The official date for the Queens' state funeral is Monday 19th September. This will be an additional bank holiday therefore the school will be closed to staff and children.

Throughout the week of national mourning the children will be supported by the staff in school.

The school will be will be open on Tuesday 20th September.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs McGibney Mrs Squires

Executive Head Teacher Acting Head Teacher









